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OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

TUG Meeting, March 1983, Stanford University

A meeting of the TEX Users Group is tentatively scheduled to be held at Stanford
University sometime during the quarter break, March 18-27, 1983. Joey Tuttle, of
LP. Sharp Associates, Palo Alto, will be in charge of compiling the program and of
local arrangements. A preliminary program, housing and registration information will
be mailed in mid-January.

TUG Membership Dues and Privileges
Individual Membership

1982 dues for individual members are $15 until December 31, 1982; thereafter, 1982
issues of TUGboat (Vol. 3, Nos. 1-2) will be priced at $15 each ($30 for the complete
volume). For 1983, individual dues will be $20. A reminder notice will be mailed late in
November to all members who have not renewed by that time.

Membership privileges include all issues of TUGboat published during the member-
ship (calendar) year. All new members and other persons inquiring about TUG will be
sent a complimentary copy of TUGboat Vol. 1, No. 1 (1980). Members residing outside
North America, upon payment of a supplementary fee of $12 per subscription or volume
year, may have TUGboat air mailed to them. Lengthy macro packages, such as Max
Diaz’s Fécil TEX (Appendix A, TUGboat Vol. 2, No. 2), will be published separately in
the future; details will be given on the order form.

Institutional Membership

Institutional membership dues are $200 per year for 1982 and 1983. Membership
privileges include: designating up to 5 persons as individual members, special rates for
participation at TUG meetings, and being listed as an institutional member on the inside
cover of each issue of TUGboat.

TUGboat Schedule

The deadline for submitting items jor Vol. 4, No. 1 (1988), will be May 2, 1988; the
mailing date will be June 10. Contributions on magnetic tape or in camera copy form
are encouraged; see the statement of editorial policy, page 3, Vol. 3, No. 1. Editorial
addresses are given on the inside front cover, and a form containing instructions for
submitting items on tape is bound into the back of this issue.

It is TUG’s policy to keep all issues of TUGboat in print. Each member is entitled
to receive all issues which appear during the membership year, as well as Vol. 1, No. 1.
Domestic subscriptions are mailed third class bulk, which may take up to six weeks to
reach its destination; shipments outside North America are mailed surface printed matter,
unless the air mail option is elected. If you have not received an issue to which you are
entitled, write to TUG at the address given on the order form for general correspondence.

TUGboat Advertising and Mailing Lists

For information about advertising rates or the purchase of TUG mailing lists, write
or call TEX Users Group, Attention: Ray Goucher, ¢/o American Mathematical Society,
P. O. Box 6248, Providence, RI 02940, (401) 272-9500.




